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Llodys Banking Group is the largest overdraft provider in the UK. It is, therefore, concerning
to learn that LBG introduced a new tiered system of overdraft charges from 14" January
2019, which results in most customers being charged more. I understand that under the new
system customers who have overdrawn by less than £1,250 will pay an annual interest rate of
61 per cent.

Since these new charges were announced in November 2018 the Financial Conduct Authority
has published proposals to reform the way that banks and building societies charge for
overdrafts. These new rules are expected to be enforced from the end of this year.

LBG’s new set of overdraft charges fall short of the FCA’s recommendations and it is
expected that they will be banned when the FCA’s new rules come into force. I urge you to
reverse the decision to introduce this new overdraft fee structure that puts customers,
particularly those struggling with their finances, at an immediate disadvantage.

Yours sincerely,

Kevin Hollinrake MP
Co-Chair of the All-Party Parliamentary Group on Fair Business Banking

Email: kevin.hollinrake.mp@parliament.uk Tel: 020 7219 4746
Constituency Office: 9 Hanover House, Market Place, Easingwold, York YO61 3AD Tel: 01347 666880



